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NOTICE TO NEIGHBORS 
Daytime Pile Driving for New Georgetown Pike Bridge Planned to 

Start on or About May 22 

I-495  Express Lanes Northern  Extension  (495  NEXT)  Project 

What’s  Happening?  
Daytime  pile  driving  at  the  eastern  abutment  for  the  new G eorgetown  Pike  Bridge  is planned  to  
start  on  or  about  May 22  and  continue  for  approximately one  week.  The  pile  driving  is 
necessary to  build  foundations for  the  future  bridge,  which  is adjacent  to  the  existing  bridge  and  
between the on-ramp  for northbound  I-495 and the Beltway. 

What  Should  Neighbors  Expect?  
The  periodically noisy work will i nvolve  
driving  steel p iles into  the  earth.  When  
active,  neighbors may hear  hammer  strikes 
every few se conds.  

All construction work is dependent on 
weather conditions and other factors. 

What  Happens  Next?  
Following  pile  driving  at  the  eastern  
abutment  of  Georgetown  Pike  Bridge,  
crews will b egin  pile  driving  at  the  western  
abutment  this summer.  Work includes 
completing  the  abutments and  relocating  
overhead  utility lines and  a  large  highway 
sign.  Next,  bridge  beams will b e  lifted  into  
place  over  the  Beltway,  an  activity that  
must  be  performed  during  nighttime  hours 
because  the  highway below mu st  be  
closed  to  traffic for  safety reasons.  The  
deck and  remaining  elements of  the  bridge  
then  will b e  constructed. 



   
  

 
    

   
   

   

            
         

Steel piles will be driven into the earth at this location, which 
is adjacent to the existing Georgetown Pike Bridge and 

between the onramp to northbound I-495 and the Beltway. 

Learn More  About  the  Project 
Check 495NEXT.org for  the  latest  construction  updates and  to  sign  up  to  receive  the  project  
newsletter  and  other  information. 

Learn  More  About  the  Project 

Visit: www.495NEXT.org 
Email: 495NorthernExtension@vdot.virginia.gov Scan to receive 
Call: 495 NEXT, Construction Inquiry Line, 703-592-6430 project update 

VDOT, Michelle Holland, 703-586-0487 emails. 
Transurban, Brent McKenzie, 571-326-5609 
Lane Construction, John Undeland, 703-785-3461 

http://www.495next.org/
mailto:495NorthernExtension@vdot.virginia.gov
https://495NEXT.org



